September 30, 2011

Dear Commissioner Smith,

It is with a heavy heart that I submit to you my resignation from the Washtenaw
County Board of Commissioners due to a conflict with my new employment. My
resignation will take effect on October 9th, 2011. It has been an honor and a
privilege to serve the people of Washtenaw County and to work with the
professional staff and commissioners in this role.

Sincerely,

Kristin F. Judge



